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Carrier Notification 
SN91084316 
 
Date:  December 2, 2004 
 
To:   Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) and Wireless Services Providers (WSP) 
 
Subject:  CLECs and WSPs – (Business/Operation Process) – REVISION TO SN91083975 -

BellSouth Local Carrier Service Centers (LCSC) Holiday Observances for 2004 
 
 
This is to advise that Carrier Notification Letter SN91083975, originally posted on February 13, 2004, 
has been revised to include Friday, December 31, 2004, in addition to Saturday, January 1, 2005, as 
an observance of the New Year’s holiday. 
 
Please refer to the revised letter for details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Kristen Rowe for Jerry Hendrix 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
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